BAND & CHORUS NOTES

With the onset of Spring everyone is getting busy again with sports, dance, activities, and of course school work, but please keep in mind that the band & chorus are also busy getting ready for our spring concert!  

The concert date is Tuesday May 7th at 7:00 PM at the High School Auditorium.  BAND students will need to report by 6:20.  CHORUS students will need to report to their seat by 6:45.  
Remember that students will need to look presentable for the concert.  Please contact me with any concerns, I don’t want anyone to have to go buy more stuff. Students should wear the nicest things they own.  Please avoid sweatpants, shorts, and blue jeans if possible. All clothing must follow school dress codes.
Leading up to the concert the band & chorus will be traveling to the high school several times to rehearse on the stage.  These rehearsals will be during school time and the students will be transported there by bus.  I will list the dates on the back page for you.


Please keep in mind that even though things get busy this time of year, it is still essential that the students are getting enough practice time in at home.  I have explained to the students that I need 100% from them for the next month or so.  Your help with this will be greatly appreciated!! 

I am looking forward to seeing all of you at the Spring Concert!! This is such an exciting time for the band, chorus, and myself!
Band & Chorus Website

http://mrscrousesmusicroom.weebly.com/
